
 
Headteacher: Mrs J Cooper 

North End Avenue 

North End 
Portsmouth 

PO2 8NW 
Tel: (023) 9266 1192 
Fax: (023) 9266 6937 

 

 

 

JC/jfh 
7 March 2023 
 
Dear Parent 
 

RE: YEAR 1 EDUCATIONAL VISIT TO MARWELL ZOO 
 
As part of our Amazing Animals Topic we will be visiting Marwell Zoo 
on Wednesday 29 March 2023. This is an exciting educational visit that will bring nature alive as the 
children will have many valuable and interesting learning experiences. 
 

Date:     Wednesday 29 March 2023 
Time of Departure:  9.30 am       
Time of Return to School: 3.00 pm 

Cost: Cost    £15            
 

We completely understand that the cost of the trip is quite high although we have tried to keep travel 
costs as low as possible.  If you would find it easier to pay over 3 weeks, £5 per week, please let the 
office know and we will support you with this. We ask that payments are made through your SCOPAY 
account.  Please can you also give your consent to the trip by ticking the consent box on SCOPAY.  We 
ask that you pay and consent by Wednesday 29 March 2023. 
 
In advance of this trip the School Office will send you a text offering the choice of a School packed 
lunch. If you would like your child to have one, you MUST reply by Monday 20th March as the dinners 
will need to be ordered in advance.  If you do not wish to have a school packed lunch, please bring one 
from home in a named bag on the day. 
 

 Children must wear their school uniform and a warm coat. Children must wear suitable shoes i.e. 
trainers. (NO OPEN SHOES PLEASE. NO WELLIES unless it is raining on the day then a change of 
shoes will also be necessary).  

 On the day of the trip, children must not bring any money to school. Children must be aware that they 
are responsible for their own belongings. The school cannot be held responsible for any loss of personal 
property. 

 Teachers need to be advised if children are likely to be travel sick.  If your child suffers from travel 
sickness, could you please provide them with tablets for the journey and instructions for use. 

 
We look forward to what will be a valuable and interesting experience for the children. Thank you for 
your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

   Mrs J Cooper 

 
Mrs J Cooper 
Headteacher 


